
 

June 30, 2025 

Contact Us 

300 N. Witte St. 

Poteau, Okla. 74953 

(918).647.3474 

poteaufbcsecretary@gmail.com 

 
          

                               

 

A very happy Monday to you all, I hope you are having a 
wonderful day. We had a great time last night at our sing 
and share service. Several people sharing their wonderful 
talents with us. It’s always nice to have folks from other 
churches come and participate with us. We are blessed to 
have so many of our own members with such great talent 
and willing to share their gift with us. I want to wish you a 
safe and happy 4th of July on Friday. Whatever you do to 
celebrate our independence, please remember those that 
gave their lives for this freedom, and thank those that 
served and sacrificed for these freedoms that we have. Re-
member those on our prayer list, and I hope to see you all 
on Sunday. Until then, may God bless you all. Bro. Keith  



              JUNE 

June 08          Bobbie Glenn 

June 09          Mary Lou Coffey 

                      Euphia Johnson 

                      Kathleen Stephens 

June 12         Stephanie Harris 

June 20         Shellie Mathews 

June 23         Joanie Ingram 

June 25         Helen Deffenbaugh 

June 28         Gideon Crase 

June 27         Lane Robertson 

June 29         Cleve (Bud) Barnes     

 

Monthly Financials 

June 01……….$6,424.00 

June 08……….$4,455.00 

June 15……….$5,384.00 

June 22……….$3,031.03 

June 29……….$4,182.00 

Designated-$934.00 

Weekly Need-$6,044.55 

Monthly Need-$30,222.75 

Total Budget-$314,316.51 

*Looking ahead this week* 

   07/01/25   Java & Jesus, Men’s Coffee, 10am.    

   07/02/25   Regular Wednesday Night Services, 6pm. 

   07/04/25   July 4th, (Office Closed). 
  
  

 
               
 
   
 
                                                                                                                  
 
   
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
    

           Unable to attend, Barbara Mary.   

          Ladies Exercise, choir rm. M-W-F, 11am. 

                                                                                                             
Clothes Closet, Every Wednesday  2-4pm. 

             NEXT SHEEP’S CROSSING, July 2nd. 

FBC  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*This weeks welcome team* 
Joanna Hoffman & Stephanie Harris 

*Nursery* 
Kathleen & Lisa Soria 

 *Kids Church* 

Tina Crase 

Special Prayer needs 

John Shoup, Hospice                 
Carol Camp 
Sonja Combes 
Kelly Scott, uncle of Charity Crase. 


